) THE CITY OF HILLSBORO, OHIO

Justin Harsha, Mayor - Brianne Abbott, Safety & Service Director

130 NORTH HIGH STREET-HILLSBORO, OHIO 45133-1152

1/9/2023

The City of Hillsboro is experiencing more than anticipated water shut offs for the North West
Street project. The City of Hillsboro is working quickly and diligently to complete the project
and to return water utilities back to businesses and residents as soon as possible. Please note
this is temporary and we anticipate to have water back on by the end of the day on 1/9/2023.
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